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Celebration Awards 
Friday 22nd April 2022 

Hawk            Jaxon, Kaydee 

Eagle            Bella, Freddie 

Kestrel          Archie, Amelia 

Swift              Ronny, Joshua 

Owl                Poppy, Alison 

Wagtail          Effy, Max 

Kingfisher      Aubree 

Robin             Harry 

Woodpecker  Penelope 

Puffin             Marcel, Jacob B 

 

Welcome Back 
We hope that you all had a lovely Easter 
break. Let us hope that the sun continues to 
shine as we welcome the children back to 
school.  
 

Good Luck Mrs Morgan 
We will be saying good-bye to Mrs Morgan 
next Friday after 8 years as a Learning 
Support Assistant at Great Bradfords. She 
will be taking up her new role arranging 
transport for children with special 
Educational Needs. We will miss her but 
wish her lots of luck in her new role. 
 

Congratulations Mrs Farr 
We are delighted to announce that Mrs Farr 
has been appointed as Headteacher at 
Birkland Primary School, in North 
Nottinghamshire. She will start her new post 
in September 2022 and I am certain you will 
all join me in wishing her lots of success. 
We will all miss her very much but know 
that her new school will be very lucky to 
have her. 
 

Class Photos 
Just a quick reminder that the children will 
be having their class photos taken next 

Wednesday 27th April. Please ensure the 
children are dressed in school uniform. 
Year 2 children should come to school in 
their uniform and bring their PE kit in a bag. 
 

School Places 
If your child is in year 2 and moving to the 
juniors next year you should have received 
confirmation of their place for September 
2022. If you have a younger child starting 
Reception in September 2022, then you 
should also have received confirmation of 
their school place. 
We are delighted to say we will be 
welcoming 90 new children in September 
and already have a waiting list. 
 

Nursery New Starters 
It was lovely to welcome the children and 
families who will be joining nursery this 
term. The children had fun exploring the 
environment and meeting the nursery staff. 
I am certain they will settle in quickly and 
make many new friends.  
 

Home Learning 
Don’t forget to encourage your child to login 
to Reading Eggs and Numbots at home. 
They are a free, fun way to support 
children’s reading and number skills. We 
also ask that you read regularly with your 
child and ensure books come in to school 
each day. Their books are needed in class 
so they have their own book to read during 
group learning. 
 

Sun Cream  
It has been brought to our attention that the 
following Nivea Sun Cream product now 
contains Almond Oil. KIDS PROTECT & 
CARE COLOURED SPRAY SPF 50+. As a 
nut free school we would be grateful if 
parents could refrain from using this product 
to protect our children and adults that have 
an allergy to nuts. In view of this, we would 
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ask that parents check the ingredients of all 
sun screen products before they send them 
into school for their children.  
 

Rocket Points 
Red rocket team were the winners this 
week with 130 smiley faces. Please 
encourage your child to demonstrate our 
rocket rules and school values.  
 

Close the Vocabulary Gap 
This week’s Word of the Week is: 
Resilience 
This week’s Question of the Week is:  
How do you know it is Spring? 
 

100 Whizzy Words 
Well done to Amelia in Kingfisher class for 
learning to read her 100 whizzy words. 
Keep on trying your best children so that 
you will be able to read your 100 words too. 
 

Tidy Classroom 
Kingfisher class was voted the 
tidiest classroom in school this 
week. Well done children. 
 

Attendance 
Wagtail class had the best 
attendance this week of 100%. 
Swift and Hawk classes 
achieved 100% punctuality.  

` 

 

Family Support 
Sharon McCormick is our Home/School  
Liaison Worker. If you are struggling  
with your child’s behaviour at home; 
bedtimes and mornings are a nightmare; 
your child is a fussy eater or struggles to 
leave you at school time, then Sharon may 
be able to help. She can also help with 
other issues affecting families for example: 
divorce, separation, bereavement, housing 
issues and benefits. If she cannot help you 

personally, then she can refer to more 
specialised services who will be expert in 
their field. Sharon is available Monday - 
Wednesday between 7.45am-4pm. You are 
welcome to email her on 
Smccormick@lyonshall.org.uk. You can 
contact her on 01376552393 or 
07714621666. 
Alternatively, come to one of her drop in 
sessions in school between 8.00am and 
9.00am on one of the following days: 
Tuesday 26th April 
Tuesday 24th May 
Tuesday 21st June 
Tuesday19th July 
 

Diary Dates 
27.4.22 Class Photographs Day 

 

28.4.22 Easter assembly at 
St Peter’s church 

AM 

17.5.22 Nursery Stay & Play 8.45-
11.15am 

17.5.22 Nursery Stay & Play 12.30-
1.45pm 

20.5.22 Swift class 
assembly 

9.10-
9.30am 
approx 

20.5.22 Nursery Stay & Play 8.45-
11.15am 

20.5.22 Nursery Stay & Play 12.30-
1.45pm 

23.5.22 Nursery Stay & Play 8.45-
11.15am 

25.5.22 Nursery Stay & Play 12.30-
1.45pm 

26.5.22 Jubilee Picnic for all 
the family 

PM 

27.5.22 Non-Pupil Day 
 

 

30.5.22 
to 

3.6.22 

 
Half Term 

 

6.6.22 
to 

Year 1 Phonic 
Screening Week 

 

mailto:Smccormick@lyonshall.org.uk
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10.6.22 

10.6.22 Kingfisher class 
assembly 

9.10-
9.30am 
approx 

13.6.22 Governor Finance 
meeting 

6.30pm 

17.6.22 Den Building Day  
parents/carers in 
Rec, Years 1 + 2 
invited 

1.30pm 

24.6.22 Robin class 
assembly 

9.10-
9.30am 
approx 

1.7.22 PTFA Summer 
Fete 

3.30-
6.00pm 

11.7.22 Year 2 Dress 
Rehearsal to 
school 

AM 

11.7.22 Governor 
Curriculum 
meeting 

6.30pm 

12.7.22 
& 

13.7.22 

Year 2 Performance 
to Parents & Carers 

9.30-
10.00am 

13.7.22 Reception Sports 
Day  

AM 

13.7.21 Year 1 & 2 Sports 
Day 

PM 

21.7.22 Break up for 
summer 

3.00pm 

1.9.22 Non-Pupil Day 
 

 

2.9.22 Non-Pupil Day 
 

 

5.9.22 Back to school 
 

8.45am 

 


